
4 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

KS3 Assessment 2021-2022 

Each academic year, students complete an end of year assessment in most subject areas. This is one of 

the ways in which we monitor the progress they have made in each subject. 

The Key Stage 3 assessment window opens on Monday 16th May and closes on Friday 27th May.   The 

assessments which students will be sitting will vary from one subject area to another and may include 

practical, spoken and written assessments.  All assessments will take place in classrooms during usual 

lesson time. 

We know that parents will want to ensure their child is prepared for these assessments and that they 

have the necessary information.  We are therefore providing assessment booklets which outline both 

what will be assessed and how it will be assessed in each subject area.  We trust that this will enable you 

to support your child with their preparation. 

Students will be given an exam timetable for the fortnight, which they will complete as their teachers 

inform them of their class assessment date and the test topics.  You will understand that this will vary 

from class to class since students have different subjects at different times and assessments are lesson-

based.  I have included a link to a blank copy of that timetable above, so that you can track your child’s 

assessments. 

The Assessment Booklets and blank Student Assessment Timetable can be found on our website 

Walthamstow School for Girls - Exams Information (wsfg.waltham.sch.uk) 

In addition, to make sure our students are organised and prepared, Mr Shackson will be delivering a 

presentation to students on exam conduct and preparation. This will be shared on the website by the 

end of the week. 

I hope this information is helpful and enables you to best support your child. Please do get in touch, 

should you have any further queries. 

Kind regards 

Ms Philippou 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk/exams

